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Scarborough & District Canoe Club
Meeting Minutes
26.07.2019
Venue:  John Vintens 7pm
1 Apologies – Anne Raper, Oli Haire, Emma Percival, Martin Stirling
Present – John Vinten,Dave Wilkinson, Chloe Hodgson, Stuart Norton and Mark Lezemore.
2 Minutes of last Meeting/ Matters arising –  

                 The coaching list has been updated for Emma to carry out DBS checks.
                 The newly purchased capelle is not fit for purpose, an ongoing situation.

                 The new intro/itermed course ran although some people did not attend.

                 The ladies trip went ahead and was enjoyed by all of the participants.

    John vinten has been in contact with Ana Cowie from Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, reference                                  marine pollution around our area, he is attending a discussion on 21st August.
3 Brief Updates

a. Welfare /Safeguarding- Nothing to report
b. Correspondence/Membership- Nothing to report
c. Finance-Mark Lezemore – Bank balance £3425, the aim to get 6 boats in several “classes” is ongoing, a hiccup with the recently purchased capella which is unfit for purpose, repair/return is ongoing situation. It was agreed to look for an open canoe, 2/3 seat, under £1000
d. Lead Training/Coaching and development-Dave Wilkinson – pool sessions last autumn/winter broke even and the need more for this autumn and next spring were discussed. It was decided to organise 6 sessions in each group. To help with the financial viability of these sessions, it was suggested that we run taster/intro sessions in half of the pool while running the usual instruction options for club members in the other half. It was agreed to investigate this further as well as offering members the buy 5 get one free option to block book each group of sessions. The proposed dates are Oct 27th, Nov 3rd, 10th,17th, 24th and Dec1st. In 2020 the dates would be Jan19th,26th,Feb 2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd. Committee members and coaches are asked to look at these proposed dates and make comments if appropriate.
e. Equipment-Martin Stirling – Nothing to report.
f. Events/Social-All- The club B B Q will be held at Wykham lake on August 31st, usual format, start 11.30 am free paddle followed by B B Q and trophy presentation. Martin Stirling has kindly offered to supply and operate the B B Q .
g. Web collect/Website- Oliver Haire – Oli asked that some “newcomer” forms were taken to the lake for appropriate people to fill in so that we have a record of attendance and payment by people who attend the Wykeham lake sessions.
h. Grants – Dave Wilkinson and Stuart Norton to work on applying for grants, this work is ongoing.
i. AOB – A suggestion was made that committee positions should only be held for a maximum of 5years before the incumbent must relinquish the position for a year. The idea was to try and gain new members into committee positions and so ensure fresh views are injected into the club. Some discussion ensued, it was pointed out that this was a constitiutional matter and therefore would need to be ratified at an A G M. It was agreed to discuss the pros and cons of this suggestion at future meetings.
Next Committee Meeting

13.09.2019 7pm Dave Wilkinsons
25.10.2019 7pm venue TBA




 Agenda by Anne Raper 26.07.2019

